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Comprehensive Plan Committee Action

Tue, Jan 20, 2015 04:36 PM

Dear Mayor Yepsen -

As per your request, this email is to confirm that the Council appointed Comprehensive Plan Committee completed its work at the

conclusion of our December 18, 2014.  At that meeting the Committee voted 10-3 on a resolution which merely transmits to the

Council the "November" draft Comprehensive Plan document and a set of 53 additional comments for the Council to consider.

Geoff Bornemann,Chair

Comprehensive Plan Committee
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